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August 23, 1976 Polytechnic 

Dear Dr. Lamm: 

I cannot tell you how delighted we all are at the 

Polytechnic that a person we are so proud of having 

as one of our alumni has become a leader at Yeshiva 

University. I am deeply convinced that in education 

the time is now to combine science and strong moral 

leadership. Your presidency at Yeshiva gives us 

this in New York. 

I very much hope that it may be possible for you to 

visit us at Polytechnic to meet old friends and to 

make new ones. In the meanwhile, please accept my 

warmest regards and good wishes. 

Sincerely yours, 

St ve: 

Ge “Buglidrello 

Dr. Norman Lamm 

President 

Yeshiva University 

500 W. 185 Street 

New York, New York 10033 
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